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| wrote a letter to the premier months ago regarding the dangers of PMD’s/ escooters and e-bikes
and it was passed down the line with a general response and no action. | will state again, | cannot
believe in this day and age, that this state has allowed children of any age to purchase and ride
machines on our roads that are capable of up to 100kmh without basically any rules or training. And
the state is still allowing shops to sell them to minors ??? Absolute stupidity, and we are so lucky
that there hasn’t been a lot more deaths on our roads because of this. Toughen the laws before it
gets more out of control please.





